



INTEROFFICE MEMO

Gary Grief, Executive Director

Alfonso D. Royal III, Charitable Bingo Operations Director

To:

J. Winston Krause, Chairman

Carmen Arrieta-Candelaria, Commissioner

Peggy A. Heeg, Commissioner Doug Lowe, Commissioner Robert Rivera, Commissioner

From:

Jan Thomas

Date:

September 29, 2016

Re:

Report, possible discussion and/or action on overview of the 2016 Survey of Employee

Engagement, presented by Dr. Noel Landuyt, University of Texas Institute for

Organizational Excellence

There are no items associated with this tab.